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Comments I strongly object to Angus proposal to return to Balcombe. The traffic issue is a major concern
especially as the HGVs have to pass directly by the primary school. The road is residential with and is
not suitable for such large vehicles. The area is an AONB and should be protected as such. The risk to
the aquifer is very high. Also the harm caused to the local environment and wildlife is unacceptable.
They propose a flare which with the prevailing wind towards the village is a direct threat to health.
There are multiple other reasons that this should not go ahead. Please stick to your decision NOT to
allow it.
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